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January 4, 2023 
 
To: Whom It May Concern 
Re: BL-22-00029 Sparks 
 
Regarding the above notice of application, the KCFMO does not see why this boundary line adjustment would 
decrease or increase any hazards that are already associated with both parcels mentioned in the narrative. The 
KCFMO also does not see how this boundary line adjustment would increase or decrease the capabilities of any 
emergency response agencies, local, state, federal, or other, to respond, access, or otherwise effectively operate 
an emergency on or near either of the parcels mentioned in the narrative. The KCFMO sees no issue(s) with 
approving this application so long as the above-mentioned capabilities remain intact at their current level of 
effectiveness and ease or better.  
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
 
 Deputy Fire Marshal, 
   Joseph A Dietzel 
 


